
NASARAWA STATE GOVERNMENT
MINISTRY OF WORKS, HOUSING AND TRANSPORT, LAFIA
NOTIFICATION OF CANCELLATION OF THE BIDDING PROCESS FOR THE 24 KMIDADU-AGBASHI
ROAD PROJECT

The Nasarawa State Government wishes to notify the General public, particularly those companies
that bidded for the construction of 24KM Idadu-Agbashi Road, that the entire bidding process is
hereby canceled.

The cancellation is largely based on the following reasons:
(i) That we are currently in the peak of raining season which is not favorable for any road
construction project of this magnitude.
(ii) That bearing in mind the marshy, undulating and unfriendly topography of the road in question,
it will be very difficult to achieve the project specifications and or designs therein.

Consequently, all bidders are invited to retrieve their bid security documents from the Ministry of
Works, Housing and Transport.

Meanwhile, Government regrets all inconveniences caused by this action, please.

SIGNED:
ENGR. AKA-ESE ALIYU AYITOGO
Director planning, Research and Statistics
For: Chairman Tenders Board


